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Facilities

The Access Controls at LES are now working correctly except for the cafeteria door.  We are having some issues with the hardware on the door.  This was an existing problem that needs to be addressed.

We completed the last training session of Navigate Prepared last week.  The Principals will start logging drills into the system and we will introduce the system to teachers and hope to have complete implementation after Christmas. 

On Friday October 12th, PNC volunteers with the collaboration of Head Start mulched our playground areas.  

The High School gym floor will be refinished on the Thursday before Fall break.   We received a lot of compliments during the Regional Volleyball tournament.

The demolition of the property at 767 3rd Ave will be completed soon.  We had a delay due to electric not being removed at the street level.  

Transportation

We had 5 field trips and 16 extra-curricular trips in the month of September.

Campbell Co. is maintaining our buses and that seems to be going really well.


